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October 29, 2020 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re: DOCKET NO. 495 – Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless application for a 

Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, 
maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located 5151 Park Avenue, 
Fairfield, Connecticut 

 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 

This is in response to your October 21, 2020 letter regarding notice requirements 
associated with the above-referenced Siting Council (“Council”) docket.  As you know, on 
October 26, 2020, I filed a Supplemental Certificate of Service with your office confirming that, 
pursuant to Section 16-50l of the Connecticut General Statutes, copies of the Docket No. 495 
application were also mailed to state and municipal officials representing the Towns of Easton 
and Trumbull. 

I would also like to clarify that copies of the December 23, 2019 Technical Report for the 
proposed facility were sent to public officials in the Town of Fairfield, the host municipality, and 
the adjacent municipalities of Bridgeport, Easton and Trumbull pursuant to Section 16-50l(f) of 
the General Statutes.  Each of these adjacent municipalities was provided with technical 
information on the proposed facility on or about December 23, 2019, more than 90-days prior to 
the filing of the Docket No. 495 application with the Council.  The Council’s municipal 
consultation requirements have, therefore, been satisfied. 

I 
 
 
 
 

KENNETH C. BALDWIN 
 
280 Trumbull Street 
Hartford, CT 06103-3597 
Main (860) 275-8200 
Fax (860) 275-8299 
kbaldwin@rc.com 
Direct (860) 275-8345 
 
Also admitted in Massachusetts 
and New York 
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Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth C. Baldwin 

 
Copy to: 
 Anthony Befera 


